
What is happening at Pre-school in Term 1 

 

Welcome back to Pre-school, we hope you had a lovely summer. Thank you for all our lovely 
cards and gifts received at the end of last term. We are looking forward to welcoming all our 
new children and their families into Pre-school. 

This terms topic will include - “All about me,” including my family, pets, and where I live, 
also “Autumn” and “Homes & Buildings.” We would like the children to bring in a picture of 
themselves as a baby to go on our wall display, also a picture of their family to go on our 
family tree. (All photographs will be returned to you in due course.) 

Whilst your children all have a designated Key Person at Pre-school, we thought it important 
to have a “Buddy” system in place should their Key Person not be available. Therefore, if 
your child’s Key Person is Karen and she is not available then Sally will look after your child 
and vice versa. If your child’s Key Person is Keryl and she is not available Rachel will look 
after your child and vice versa. 

We will also be re-introducing “Tuesday Newsday”. If your child attends on a Tuesday, they 
might like to bring in something from home to share at News Time with their friends. This 
might be a book they like, photograph, items they have found on an “autumn walk” or 
maybe they would just like to talk about something or somewhere they have visited. 

We also love to hear about special moments or achievements you have experienced at 
home with your children that you are proud of, maybe they have been brave or particularly 
kind to someone or very helpful. We will be sending home some “wow vouchers” that we 
would like you to use to record any achievements outside Pre-school. We can then 
celebrate these moments with them. 

Whilst Linda is not often visible at Pre-school with your children she continues to work 
behind the scenes, keeping the paperwork up to date. She will of course step in if there are 
any staff absences. 

If you have any questions or concerns, we appreciate it is not always easy to talk at the gate 
so please do not hesitate to contact us by telephone or email. 

 

                                                                                         Many thanks 

     Linda, Karen, Keryl, Rachel & Sally 

 

Term 1 ends on Friday 21st October. 

Term 2 starts on Monday 31st October. 


